

Re: HHW Day

Michael Boudreau <mboudreau2@natickma.org>
To: Joan McNamara <imcnamara@natickma.org>

Mon, Mar 13, 2023 at 4:06 PM

Sorry Joan;

Could you use the following wording instead?

"Natick's 2023 Household Hazardous Waste Day will be held May 6, 2023 from 9AM-12PM at the Department of Public Works. This is for Natick Residents only and tickets must be purchased in advance from the Health Department on the 2nd floor of Town Hall. Please call the Health Department at (508) 647-6460 or go to their website link at natickma.org if you have any questions."

On Mon, Mar 13, 2023 at 4:02 PM Michael Boudreau mboudreau2@natickma.org wrote:

Hi Joan:

May I request that the Select Board Chair make the following announcement at their next meeting?

"On Saturday, May 6, 2023, from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM, the Natick Health Department will be conducting its 37th Annual Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day.

Pre-registration is required and is limited to 300 participants. To register, please visit the Natick Board of Health office in Town Hall, call (508) 647 6460, or go to their website link at natickma.org for more information."

Thank you

--

Michael K. Boudreau, MPA, RS/REHS Director of Public Health

Natick Board of Health 13 East Central Street

Natick, MA 01760

Phone: (508) 647-6460 fax: (508) 647-6466

--

Michael K. Boudreau, MPA, RS/REHS Director of Public Health

Natick Board of Health 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Phone: (508) 647-6460 fax: (508) 647-6466